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Q: what is the rcmp Fraud
and Scam Prevention

Presentation?
On April 3rd at 1:30pm

Constable Brody Dyson will
hold a Fraud and Scam

Prevention Presentation in
the Multipurpose Room. This
presentation is intended to

educate residents about the
types of scams you may

encounter. It will give
residents tips on how to

recognize scams, and  what to
do in the event of a suspected

scam. We hope you will join
us  to learn more!

"The very f irst  Easter taught us
this :  that l i fe never ends and 

love never dies."
–  Kate McGahan
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On Saturday April 12th
from 2-4pm we will

be holding an Open
House. The event will

be open to the public,
so anyone who would
like to come for a tour
and learn more about
Fenwyck Heights has
the opportunity to do

so. Residents are
encouraged to share
what you love about

Fenwyck Heights with
Open House Guests! 

Q: when can we help with
outdoor planting this

year?
Outdoor planting will take

place mid-May. Watch for it
on the May activity calendar,

and let Joan know if you’d
like to help out!



Monthly
What is glaucoma?

“Glaucoma is an eye disease in which it
is thought the internal pressure of your
eye rises to a point that the optic nerve
is damaged. The pressure that builds

up is due to a problem in the
production, flow or drainage of fluid

normally produced in your eye.
Glaucoma is one of the leading causes

of blindness in Canada.”

Source: Vision Institute 

For more information visit:
www.myhealth.alberta.ca or speak to

your health care professional.

April :  Glaucoma

DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR NEED MORE INFORMATION?

CONTACT US!
(780) 962-6598
fenwyckheights@smhg.ca

FENWYCK HEIGHTS RESIDENT ACTIVITIES

HEALTH AWARENESS

http://www.myhealth.alberta.ca/

